
 
CIRCULAR NO.  2019-01 

 
   

ADVISORY ON THE AMOUNT OF EC CONTRIBUTION RELATIVE TO THE 

INCREASE IN SS MONTHLY SALARY CREDIT (MSC)  

 
The following advisory on the amount of EC contribution is hereby issued in relation to the 

increase in the minimum and maximum monthly salary credit (MSC) of SSS effective April 

2019: 

 

a. The latest issuance on EC contribution in the private sector was on 8 October 2014 

through Board Resolution No. 14-10-33 amending Rule V, Section 2 of the Amended 

Rules on Employees’ Compensation and adopting the rate of thirty pesos (P30) for the 

employees with MSC of fifteen thousand pesos (15,000) and above while retaining the 

rate of ten pesos (P10) for those with MSC of one thousand (P1,000) to fourteen 

thousand five hundred (P14,500). 

 

b. The recently passed R.A. 11199 or the Social Security Act of 2018 effectively increased 

the MSC requirement of SS from the minimum of one thousand (P1,000) to two 

thousand pesos (P2,000) for the employed and self-employed, and eight thousand 

pesos (P8,000) for the overseas Filipino workers (OFWs) along with maximum from 

sixteen thousand pesos (P16,000) to twenty thousand pesos (P20,000), effective April 

2019 through SSS Circulars Nos. 2019-05 to 07 dated 15 March 2019. 

 

c. However, with the viability of the State Insurance Fund of the ECC to provide for the 

benefits and services for its beneficiaries, there shall be no increase in EC contribution 

that will be implemented relative to the said issuances. 

 

d. Regardless of the minimum and maximum MSC of SSS, the EC contribution therefore 

remains at ten pesos (P10) for employees with MSC of fourteen thousand five 

hundred (P14,500) and below, and thirty pesos (P30) for those with MSC of fifteen 

thousand and above (P15,000).  

 

For guidance of all concerned. 

 

Done in the City of Makati this 1st day of April 2019  

 

 

 

 STELLA ZIPAGAN-BANAWIS (SGD) 

 Executive Director 
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